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The Weston Historical Society’s Memories of World War II 

An Exhibition, Movie and Lecture Series 
Schedule of Events - 2017 

 
 
January 25 Lecture: “The War in the Pacific,” by – Captain Kyle Hatzinger and Captain Gregory 

Hope, West Point Military Academy.  Weston Public Library, 7:30 p.m. 
 
February 1 Lecture: “D-Day:  The Build Up, The Plan, The Result,” by Dr. Steve Waddell, West 

Point Military Academy.  Weston Public Library, 7:30 p.m.  
 
February 5 Documentary: Weston resident Alan Swerdlowe presents “Journeys to Remember” 

the story of the B-17 and crew that went down off the coast of Ireland. Weston 
Historical Society, 2:00 p.m. 

 
February 15 Lecture, “The War on the Eastern Front,” by Mark Albertson, Adjunct Instructor 

Norwalk Community College.  Weston Public Library, 7:30 p.m. 
 
February 22 Lecture, “The End of the War in Europe – VE Day,” by Mark Albertson, Adjunct 

Instructor Norwalk Community College.  Weston Public Library, 7:30 p.m. 
 
March 1 Lecture: “The War with Japan is Over,” by Historian Art Gottlieb.  Weston Public 

Library, 7:30 p.m. 
                                                 
March 8 Lecture: “Weston in the Years of World War II,” by Correspondent/Historian – Karl 

Meyer.  Weston Public Library, 7:30 p.m. 
 
March 12 Discussion: Weston resident Dick Troxell will discuss Weston artist Doug Leigh’s 

powerful paintings from the frontlines at the Battle of the Bulge. Weston Historical 
Society, 2:00 p.m.  

 
March 26 Discussion:  Bill Preinitz will discuss “The Battle of the Atlantic”. Weston Historical 

Society, 2:00 p.m.  LAST DAY OF THE EXHIBIT. 
 
The Weston Historical Society is located at 104 Weston Road, Weston, CT, and is open Sundays from 1:00 
p.m. – 4:00 p.m. through Sunday March 26th. The Weston Public Library is located at 56 Norfield Road., 
Weston, CT.  
 
The Weston Historical Society would like to thank our sponsors: Fairfield County Bank, GaraveL Auto 
Group, Cohen and Wolf P.C. Attorneys at Law, KMS Partners at Coldwell Banker and Friends of the 
Weston Library. Without their help, the exhibit would not be possible. 
 
For private tours, contact our executive director, Susan Gunn Bromley, at 203-226-1804 or email: 
info@westonhistoricalsociety.org.  For more information visit our website: 
www.westonhistoricalsociety.org.    
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